Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
MIMAROPA Region
PROVINCIAL ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES OFFICE
Bgy. Sta. Monica, Puerto Princesa City, Palawan

Telfax No. (048) 434 - 8791
Email Add: penropalawan@denr.gov.ph

{ip

September 21, 2022
MEMORANDUM
TO : The Community Environment
and Natural Resources Officer
Puerto Princesa City, Palawan
FROM - The Provincial Environment and Natural Resources Officer
SUBJECT : REQUEST FOR INVESTIGATION ON THE ALLEGED

INFORMAL SETTLERS WITHIN THE PRIVATE PROPERTY OF
MR. VICENTE B. BONAYON IN STA. MONICA, PUERTO
PRINCESA CITY (C0-2022-93783)

Referred is the memorandum dated September 08, 2022 from In-Charge of OIC, ARD for
Technical Services Division Cesar P. Odi, Chief, Licenses, Patents and Deeds Division relative
the above subject.

Per memorandum, Mr. Vicente B. Bonayon is requesting assistance from the DENR to
investigate the alleged informal settlers who occupied his private land property in Barangay Sta.
Monica, Puerto Princesa City, Palawan.

In line with this, you are hereby instructed to conduct investigation in coordination with
the requesting party to determine the specific location, information and the veracity of Mr.
Bonayon complaint. Determine the land status and its classification and submit report within
seven (7) days upon receipt hereof with your comments and recommendations copy furnish the
letter sender and the Office of the USEC for Field Operations citing document number
DENRCO-ASRMD-2-22-019403.

For information and compliance.

FELIZARDO B. CAYATOC

Copy Fumished:

The RED, DENR MIMAROPA mimaroparegion{@denr.gov.ph

The Enforcement Division, DENR MIMAROPA enforcement. mimaropa@gmail.com
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